
DiDonato Architects, Inc. 
134 Guinea Road 

Kennebunkport, Maine 04046 
 p: (207) 286-2900     

jfdidonato@roadrunner.com 
www.didonatoarchitects.com 

    
03/20/2017 
 
Craig Burgess, P.E. 
Sebago Technics 
75 John Roberts Road 
South Portland, ME 
 
Re: Professional Office Building 
       Riverside Street 
       Portland, Maine 
 
Craig, 
  
 Captain John Brennon, Portland Fire Department has reviewed this project and verified 
the following NFPA 1 requirements: 

• Sprinkler System per NFPA 13 - Not required 
• Fire Alarm System per NFPA 101: Chapter 38.3.4.1 - Not Required 
• Smoke / Heat Detectors per NFPA 101: Chapter 38.3.4.1 -  Not Required 
• Exit Signs per NFPA 101: Chapter 7.10.1.2.1 – Required 
• Fire Extinguishers per NFPA 101: Chapter 38.3.5 – Required to be installed and 

inspected 
• Emergency Lighting per NFPA 101: Chapter 38.2.9.1 – Not Required 

 
 Tim Chamot, Public Safety Inspector 2 Plans Review from the Maine State Fire 
Marshals Office has agreed with Captain Brennon. A full set of drawings will be sent to 
the Fire Marshals Office for a Construction and Barrier Free Permit. 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 

Joe DiDonato 
Joseph DiDonato, AIA 
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